
 

 

 

Parents/Carers  

Please make sure that holidays are 

taken during the school holidays. This 

as a big impact on your child’s 

learning. 

Rec - 93.8%  

Year 1 - 92.8%  

Year 2 - 93.6%  

Year 3 - 91.7%  

Year 4 - 93.5%  

Year 5 - 91%  

Year 6 - 91.4% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary School Admissions 

Primary school applications are open until 

15 January 2024. 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-

and-education/school-

admissions/admissions 

Please apply using the link above. 

You are welcome to take a look around- 

Please call the office on 01254 54866 

 

  

Walking Home  

                                                                      

Children in year 5 or 6 who have 

permission to walk home from 

school can still continue to do so 

at home time but not from any 

after school activity. 

Please ensure your child is 

collected from school at 4:30pm. 

Uniform and Dress Code 

Please send children to school 

wearing the correct school uniform. 

All uniform should be MARKED with 

the child’s name, this helps your 

child when they are getting changed 

for P.E. and also helps swift return of 

lost items. 

Correct uniform includes:  

-Grey trousers/skirt 

-White polo top 

-Red school jumper/cardigan 

Black shoes- Not trainers 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions


 

        New to you  
We have lots of new to you uniform in 

school in all different sizes. Please 

come and take a look before and after 

every assembly on Fridays. 

We ask for a small donation for each 

item. 

If you have any old, spare uniform in 

good condition we would appreciate the 

donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Messy Church will be continuing on 

Wednesday 15
th

 November for Year 3, 4, 

5 & 6. From 3:30-4:30pm 

Please contact the school office on 01254 

54866 if you would like your child to take 

part. 

This will help with your child’s High 

School application. 

 

                        

                                  

 

Friday 3
rd

 November  Firework Display at 

3pm  

Friday 10
th

 November  Year 5 Remembrance 

Service - in school - 9am 

Friday 17
th

 November  Children in Need  

 Friday 24
th

 November  Dress down day  

Friday 1
st

 December  Christmas Fair (Wear a 

Christmas jumper)  

Wednesday 6
th

 December  Christmas Disco 

EYFS and KS1 - 3.30pm - 

4.30pm 

KS2 - 4.45pm - 5.45pm 

Thursday 7
th

 December  Pantomime at Blackburn 

Empire Theatre – Beauty 

and the Beast. 1pm start 

Monday 11
th

 December  Joyful Joyful - St Luke’s 

Church Nativity  

Church - 1.30pm start  

 

Wednesday 13
th

 

December  

Choir singing at St 

Philip’s court  

+ School Christmas 

Dinner 

 

Friday 15
th

 December  School Nativity 

Friday 15
th

 December  EYFS/KS1 Christmas 

party 

Tuesday 19
th

 December  Choir singing at 

Spinneyside 

Tuesday 19
th

 December  KS2 Christmas Party  

Friday 22
nd

 December  Carol Concert with 

Christingle Service- In 

Church  

doors open 9am 

start 9.30am 

 

 

  

Pantomime 2023 

 

We will be visiting Blackburn Empire 

Theatre on Thursday 7
th

 December 2023 

to watch Beauty and the Beast. 

This will be during school hours and will 

cost £6.50. 

We have opened the item up for payment 

early, either on Parentpay or by cash at 

the school office. 

 


